
 

Our Ref:  THL 
 
5 November 2019 
 
The Parents/Carers of: Students in Year 10 and 11 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Next Steps Careers Evening – Wednesday 13 November 2019 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you and your son/daughter to our 'Next 
Steps' Careers Evening on Wednesday 13 November from 6.00-7.30pm.  The 
evening is for all students in Years 10 and 11 to have the opportunity to think about 
their future when they leave George Pindar School. 
 
Obviously the world around us is changing and the kinds of courses, training and 
employment opportunities are changing too. This evening will give our students and 
their families the chance to meet representatives from local Sixth Forms, Colleges, 
Universities, other relevant training organisations and local businesses.  
 
The evening isn’t designed to tell any student what they should be doing but we do 
hope it will encourage all students and families to give serious consideration to what 
their next steps after George Pindar School will be. 
 
School staff will be on hand to offer advice and point people in the right direction. 
Refreshments will also be available on the evening. 
 
Year 10 Work Experience: We would also like to take this opportunity to invite Year 
10 students and parents to the launch of the Year 10 Work Experience programme. 
Work Experience will take place during week commencing 22 June 2020. This is a 
great opportunity for students to find out how to arrange their work experience 
placement for next year.  The launch will take place in the Main Hall at 5.45pm. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on Wednesday 13 November. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

T Hall  

 
Tracy Hall 
Careers Lead 
 

 


